
 

 

Family update #67 
 
January 7, 2021 
 
Dear family and friends,  
 

Outbreak Update 
I am sorry to inform you that one staff on the 3rd floor of Crescent Heights has tested positive.  We will 
continue to monitor the situation and prevent the spread of the virus.  Our current status is as follows: 
 

 Crescent Heights 
(145 residents) 

Greenview 
Long Term Care 
(80 residents) 

Greenview 
Supportive Living 
(95 residents) 

Number of new cases as of 
January 7, 2021 

Residents—0 
Staff—1 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

Cumulative total since 
December 18, 2020 

Residents—0 
Staff—3 

Residents—0  
Staff—1 

Residents—0 
Staff—0 

January 4, 2021 ------- Outbreak cleared ------- 

 

Family Town Hall 
Our upcoming Family Town Hall will be on next Wednesday, January 13 from 5.30 pm to 6.30 pm. 
Please email selinacheng@wingkei.org for the Zoom meeting information, and remember to send in 
your questions on or before Monday, January 11 so we can be sure to address them in the meeting. 
 
Thank you for keeping Wing Kei in your prayers. 
 
Don’t worry about anything; instead, pray about everything. 
   Tell God what you need, and thank him for all he has done. 
~ Philippians 4:6 
 
 
Kathy Tam 
Chief Executive Officer 

mailto:selinacheng@wingkei.org

